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The West Canada Valley Class of 2019 
Salutatorian is Emi Hughes, daughter of 
Hideko Owa and Kevin Hughes.  Emi is 
graduating with honors and is a member of 
the National Honor Society. Emi has been 
active in the West Canadians, Drama Club, 
school musicals, and several regional chorus 
events.  Emi has also received numerous 
nominations and awards for her artwork. In 
the fall, Emi will attend the Rhode Island 
School of Design to major in Textiles.

The West Canada Valley Class of 2019  Valedictorian is Ryan Soron, son 
of Mike and Ellen Soron. Ryan is graduating with Honors and is 
President of the National Honor Society. He is a member of the 
Drama Club, Marching Band, and is the Lighting Director for the 
school musical. Ryan also has participated in Envirothon and the 
Robotics Club. He has been a representative for West Canada Valley at 
numerous leadership events including Boy’s State, the Hugh O’Brien 
Leadership Conference, and Project Fibonacci. Ryan is a dedicated Boy 
Scout earning the titles of Eagle Scout and Senior Patrol Leader and 
has also volunteered his time to being a member of the Kuyahoora 
Valley Foundation Next Generation. This fall, Ryan will be attending 
SUNY Binghamton to major in Biomedical Engineering.

E M I  H U G H E S
S A L U T A T O R I A N

R Y A N  S O R O N
V A L E D I C T O R I A N

The Class of 2019 Graduation Ceremony is on 
Saturday, June 29th at 10:00 AM 
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The conclusion of the 2018-19 school year is quickly approaching. The class of 2019 will graduate on 
Saturday, June 29th at 10:00 AM.  As in the past, there is limited seating for this event.  However, we will once 
again be streaming graduation live for those who would like the opportunity to view the ceremony.  You will 
be able to access this ceremony on our website https://www.westcanada.org or view the stream live in the 
West Canada Valley Central School library.   

Once again, I would like to thank members of the community for supporting the 2019-2020 budget and bus 
proposition.  The ongoing support from the community allows the district to maintain all current programs 
while increasing opportunities for our students.  I would also like to take the opportunity to congratulate 
the following staff members who will be retiring at the conclusion of the school year;

Mr. William Chapman - Science Mrs. Barbara Ellis – Physical Education

The district is grateful for their many years of dedicated service to West Canada Valley Central School. 

Congratulations to Mrs. Jessica Bartlett, Mrs. Karen Murphy, and Mrs. Shauna Michael for being elected to the 
West Canada Valley Board of Education.  Additionally, the district would like to thank Mrs. Shawn Schultz for 
her years of dedicated service as her term will expire in June.

Congratulations to the Class of 2019.  All of you have represented yourselves and the district in a positive 
manner.  On behalf of the district, we wish you nothing but the best in your future endeavors.

As always, preparations are underway for the upcoming school year.  Staff will be working diligently on 
curriculum and instruction this summer in order to prepare for the 2019-2020 school year.  We look 
forward to welcoming all of our students back in September including the Class of 2020!!!  

Once again thank you for your support and enjoy the summer months!

 D.J. Shepardson, Superintendent
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From the Superintendent’s Desk

https://www.westcanada.org
https://www.westcanada.org
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Class of 2019 Acceptances

Jacqualynn Bender    SUNY Fredonia, SUNY Potsdam
Syndey Brelinsky    SUNY Poly
Shayla Clark    Buffalo State
Mikayla Coffin    Hudson Valley CC, Jefferson CC, Schenectady CCC, 
Hartwick College,Onondaga CC
Jordyn Conte    Buffalo State, Utica College, The Sage Colleges
Isabella Coriale    Union College, Utica College
Courtney DiTata    SUNY Cortland
Tyler Ellsworth    SUNY Delhi
Michael Ford    Herkimer College
Kaylin Gee    Hartwick College, Alfred University, The Sage Colleges, 
Adelphi University, SUNY Poly, SUNY Oneonta
Emi Hughes School of the Art Institute of Chicago (SAIC),  Purchase 
College , Pratt MWP, Parsons School of Design, Rhode Island School of 
Design
Samantha Johnson    SUNY Fredonia
Harper Jones    Stony Brook University
Nate Marrero    Alfred University, Clarkson University, SUNY Poly
Danielle Modie    Herkimer College
Emilie Monahan    Herkimer College
Trinity Randt    SUNY Delhi
Samantha Raymo    SUNY Poly
Emily Schlesier    Buffalo State
Alex Schloop    MVCC
Chris Schultz    SUNY Delhi
Carmen Smith    MVCC
Ed Smith    SUNY ESF
Jacob Smith    SUNY Canton, SUNY Delhi
Ryan Soron    University at Buffalo, Binghamton University, RPI, RIT,
University of Rochester
Aleeshea Tyson    SUNY Poly
Margarita Vilovchik    Herkimer College
Austin Windover    MVCC
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Guidance Department

July
9

Seniors

Summer School Starts at 
Frankfort Schuyler

Summer School 
Applications will be 

DUE to WCV Guidance 
Office by: 

Graduation will be at 10 AM 
in the High School 

Auditorium. 

Congratulations 
Enjoy your next journey 
and whatever road you 

take

July
1

June 29

Regional Program for 
Excellence

Regional Program for Excellence 
provides opportunities for 
students to work side by side 
with professionals in the 
community gaining valuable 
experiences and knowledge 
about their professional area of 
interest. 

The following students 
participated in the Regional 
Program for Excellence this year:

Mackenzie Bray – Law

Sydney Brelinsky – Nursing

Caeli Campbell - Medical

Olivia Carney – Veterinarian

Alexis Clark - Veterinarian

Shayla Clark – Journalism and 
Broadcasting

Samantha Raymo – Nursing
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WCV Music Dept. Presents:

November 7th, 8th, & 9th

WCV Auditorium

7pm

Coming 
this 

Fall!!!

NYSSMA Solo Festival Participants

Many of our students participated in Level 1-4 
NYSSMA Solo Festival on May at Sauquoit Middle 
School. Each student prepared a solo and scales 
(instrumental) to be adjudicated. Students who 
performed a vocal solo include: Annabelle Allen, 
Olivia Clark, Zack Comstock, Madilyn Connor, Ben 
Conover, Josh Conover, Macalah Cristallo, Josh 
Grabowski, Hailey Haynes-Davis, Rowan Houck, 
Sheridan Hughes, Renee’ Jenkins, Lindsay Pierson, 
Zach Randall, Blake Reese, Gabby Schrader, Macyn 
Thomas, and Kadence Gage. Those who performed 
an instrumental solo include - Tanner Brennan, 
Emma Canelo, Rebecca Elwood, Grayce Harvey, 
Margaret Jones, Julie Kichuk, Sydney Kinsella, Olivia 
Ray, Shannon Rider, Evelyn Russett, Erin Scanlon, 
Gabby Schrader, McKenzie Schuster, Faith Stewart, 
Kiersten Usyk, and Morgan Warney.

Participating in the Level 5 & 6 Solo Festival at 
Central Valley in May vocally were: Jacqualynn 
Bender, Chase Bugeya, Caeli Campbell, Jenna 
DeSantis, Olivia Gibson, Julia Marriott, and Morgan 
Warney. Instrumental solos included - Jacqualynn 
Bender, Catherine Christensen, Madilyn Connor, 
  Jenna DeSantis, Maya Farber, Kadence Gage, 
Summer Hoover, Renee' Jenkins, Jordan Kohn, 
Jordyn Kuzontkoski, Jessica Lindsay, Jenavieve Lyon, 
Iris Pellani, Samantha Raymo, Lydia Reimer.

Congratulations to all of these students on their 
hard work, dedication, and for doing a fabulous job!

ALL-COUNTY II Participants

The second All-County Festival of the year 
was held at Mount Markham CSD on 
March 15 & 16.   Representing WCV in the 
Elementary Band were: Emma Canelo, 
Scott Coffin, Nate Cornacchia, Grayce 
Harvey, Jackson King, Dominic Lekki, 
Gregory Lekki, Audrah Lyon-Saunders, 
Olivia Ray, John Tolpa, and Curnin Wallace-
Eaton.  Students participating in the Junior 
Chorus were:   Olivia Clark, Zackary 
Comstock, Madilyn Connor, Joshua 
Conover, Kadence Gage, Joshua Grabowski, 
Hailey Haynes-Davis, Renee Jenkins, Lindsay 
Pierson, Blake Reese, Lydia Reimer, and 
Gabriella Schrader. Representing WCV in 
the Senior Band were:  Jacqualynn Bender, 
Maggie Burdick, Caeli Campbell, Catherine 
Christensen, Jenna DeSantis, Kaylin Gee, 
Summer Hoover, Jessica Lindsay, Iris Pellani, 
Trinity Randt, Samantha Raymo, Logan 
Steates, Tom Tolpa, and Morgan Warney.
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Jeffery Brown
Brittany Crossett
Emily Goggin

   

 Todd Hobin
   Amy Locke
   Gina Malin

Summer School

Location: Frankfort-Schuyler Middle/High School

Regional transportation will be provided by the 
district

Applications will be DUE to WCV Guidance 
Office by: July 1, 2019 (Packets will be uploaded to the 
Guidance website or available at the school-parent 
signature and picture ID will be required)
 (For Review classes or Regents exams only applications 
need to be in by July 10)

Regents dates:
August 13 & 14

Times:
Session 1: 7:30-9:27
Session 2: 9:36-11:33

Cafeteria Corner 

I would like to remind parents/guardians that all meal 
charges MUST be paid in full prior to the last day of 
school. We have been very than lenient with charges as 
I do understand how difficult juggling bills can be.  
However, your WCV cafeteria bill should be addressed 
just as you do other bills. If you have any questions, 
please contact me. Thank you in advance for your 
continued support and have a great summer.

Joanne

   

As a parent you watch your children leave home in the morning and return in the afternoon on the school bus “safe 
and sound” from another day at school.  That’s just the way it has to be.

As your Transportation Supervisor I have the responsibility of overseeing upwards of 750 students that are 
transported every school day in a “safe and sound” manner using a fleet of 21 buses that travel close to 300,000 
miles a year.  I, like you, expect this to happen with all students being transported “safe and sound” every day.  How 
do we accomplish this? It takes all of the following people and actions to make it work.

Every school day starts with the State, County, Township and Village highway departments making sure the roads 
are safe to travel on. Thank them for the great job they do.

The community support every year for the bus purchases is another important asset we have at West Canada.  Our 
buses are the safest and most modern in the area.  Thank you for the support.

The mechanics that maintain our bus fleet, they have obtained another year of success from New York State 
Department of Transportation for bus inspection. Each bus is inspected by a NY DOT inspector twice a year.  Thank 
Shane Korniat and Eric Morse, our two mechanics, when you see them.

The bus drivers and monitors that are operating your children’s bus are probably the most important ingredient of all 
to the “safe and sound” ride your children deserve.  It is their personal judgment and skills that will ultimately assure 
your children ride the bus in a “safe and sound” manner every day.  Thank them when you see them.

A big thank you from me to all the parents that make sure their children are loading and unloading safely and 
behaving on the bus so that a safe bus ride can be assured for all.

Felix Ray
Transportation Supervisor          
West Canada Valley Central School
E-Mail:  fray@westcanada.org    Phone:  845-6800   EXT 401

Dates:
July 9-12 (Tuesday-Friday)

July 15-19 (M-F)
July 22-26 (M-F)

July 29-August 1 (M-Thursday)
August 5-8 (M-Thursday)

TRANSPORTATION NEWS
 ANOTHER “SAFE AND SOUND” YEAR FOR TRANSPORTATION 

Tenure! Congratulations!
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Retirements 

William Chapman     
19 years of Service

Barb Ellis               
29 years of service

Live Stream Graduation 

You will be able to access this ceremony on our website 
https://www.westcanada.org or view the stream live in 

the West Canada Valley Central School library

The 2019 WCV Honors Reception along 

with the National Honor Society 

Inductions will be held Wednesday, June 12, 

2019 at 6:00 PM in the High School 

Auditorium where we will honor students 

for their academic achievements and 

recognize students receiving special awards. 

Invitees will be notified by letter and RSVPs 

are required to be turned into the 

Guidance Office by May 29, 2019.

Honors Reception

This year, we have two retirees from our West Canada Valley!  These individuals have spent countless hours 
giving to our district and children.   If you run into them in the community, please thank them for their 

dedication and service

https://www.westcanada.org
https://www.westcanada.org
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 Evan Ceneviva - Spanish I, Mrs. Kraszewski - Evan is a very dedicated student. He puts forth his best effort on 
everything we do in class. His assignments are outstanding and he is never afraid to participate and ask questions. 
His great behavior, dedication, and hard work make him the role model student he is. Congratulations Evan. 

İExcelente!

Isabella Coriale - Senior Chorus, Mr. Duffer - This is Bella's first year in Senior Chorus at West Canada Valley 
and she has raised the bar for leadership, musicianship and work ethic for her peers. While Bella always comes to 
class prepared with her folder, music and other materials, I've been more impressed with her mental focus 
throughout the class. She's always with me, listening and willing to push herself outside of her comfort zone. Keep 
up the great work, Bella!

Hailey Haynes-Davis - Junior Chorus, Mr. Duffer - Hailey continues to bring leadership to our chorus as a 
whole and to her alto section. She sings well but understands the work it takes to keep getting better. Hailey is the 
alto section leader, demonstrating her part and leading others to learn the music correctly and efficiently. Hailey 
works hard in her lessons every week and shows an interest and dedication in performing her solo well.

Nathyn Ebensperger - Spanish II, Mrs. Foster - Nathyn has made great improvements in Spanish. In the 
beginning of the year Nathyn was a bit hesitant on the different interactions in Spanish class but now he is one of 
the first students to complete a task or volunteer. Keep up the great work Nathyn you are doing an outstanding 
job! ¡Bien hecho chico!

Ashley Fritschi - American Sign Language 2, Mrs. Weakley - Ashley always comes to class prepared and ready to 
work. She uses ASL very well with her peers and others in the community. She shows a lot of passion for the 
language.

Sierra Grogan - American Sign Language 1, Mrs. Weakley - Sierra is very enthusiastic in class. Her signing has a 
very nice flow. She is always paying attention visually in the classroom

Emi Hughes - Regents Chemistry, Mr. Brown - Emi has been a delight to have in class over the year. She is always 
eager to learn, attentive, respectful, and absorbs the challenges of the course. She was awarded Golden Test Tube 
Winner for Unit 9: Kinetics and Equilibrium. Keep reaching for the gold!

Student 
Recognition 

Awards

March
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 Jordyn Kuzontkoski - Wind Ensemble, Mrs.  Bonney - Jordyn is one of the strongest clarinetists that I 
teach. She is a hard working student who religiously comes to lessons prepared and eager to learn. As a ninth 
grader, she is a leader in the high school band and I know that I can always rely on her. Jordyn has a HUGE 
sound and plays with such amazing confidence. She is also a pleasant student to teach and a good friend to 
those in her peer group. Congratulations, Jordyn - keep up the great work!

Emilie Monahan - Regents Physics, Mr. Brown - Emilie is one of the hardest working student in the class. 
Her determination and perseverance has brought her much success in one of the most difficult classes here at 
WCV. Keep working hard and great success will follow.

Nadia Paul – Science 7, Ms. Basta - Nadia is a joy to have in class. She always raises interesting questions 
and concerns pertaining to the field of science, encouraging relevant conversations and scientific debates 
amongst her peers. Keep on wondering, the world is full of unanswered questions that future scientists are 
looking to explore.

Iris Pellani - H.S. Health, Mrs. Tuzzolino - Iris comes into class prepared and ready to learn. All of her 
assignments are completed with excellence. She is a pleasure to have in class and a role model for other 
students.

Gabby Schrader - Instrumental Music Lessons, Mrs. Bonney - Gabby is developing into quite the musician 
and at every lesson I get so excited to hear how much she has improved in a week on her clarinet. She works 
hard and has an innate need to improve. This month she has learned 7 of her major scales and is really shining 
on her Level 4 solo. She has a big sound and a great attitude! Keep up the great work, Gabby!

Jacob Zemzicki - English 11, Mrs. Ackman - Jacob has worked very hard during the third marking period to 
get all of his work completed and in on time.  He is putting in much effort and the results are evident.  
Throughout our reading of our last two novels, Jacob has been actively involved and enthusiastic about making 
connections and seeing deeper meanings in the text.  You're doing a great job, Jacob!  Keep it up!

Student 
Recognition 

Awards
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March
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 Bella Borden - Social Studies 8, Mr. Pullman - Bella's great attitude has been present all year. She puts forth her best 

effort, and is a kind classmate. Great job, Bella!

Bella Borden - ELA 8/Math 8, Ms. Blynt - Bella is a pleasure to work with, and she has shown a consistently high 

level of effort and motivation throughout the school year. She sets admirable goals for her achievement and rises to 

meet them. Bella is having a great year!

Catherine Christensen - Wind Ensemble, Mrs. Bonney - Catherine has been working very diligently on preparing 

her Level 6 (college level material) for Solo Festival. She consistently comes to lessons prepared, has learned all 12 

Major Scales, and is helping to lead the Alto Saxophone section in the band. She also participates in Jazz Ensemble and 

did a fabulous job at All-County Band in March. Congratulations, Catherine - keep up the great work!

Shayla Clark – Yearbook and Journalism, Mrs. Ackman – Shayla served as Editor for this year's yearbook and took a 

leading role in Journalism class.  She took the time to learn the more advanced aspects of the program and made 

herself available to assist the other students in the class.  She worked diligently all year to ensure that the yearbook 

had a fluid theme, an appealing design, and a comprehensive view of WCV.  Her extra effort is much appreciated, and I 

wish her well as she continues her education and career in the journalism world.  

Paige McNamara - Math 8, Mrs. Smith - Paige is a very hard working student and is always willing to participate in 

class. She does an excellent job completing assignments and scores well on tests and quizzes. She also works well with 

others and is always willing to assist others if needed. She is very polite - saying "hello" as she enters my room and 

"goodbye, have a good day!" as she leaves. It has been a pleasure having Paige in class this year!

Iris Pellani - Wind Ensemble, Mrs. Bonney - Iris practices her flute and piccolo religiously. She is working on two 

Level VI (college material) solos for Solo Festival and is really tackling them with gusto. She is a dependable musician 

and she is always eager to learn - she is a pleasure to teach. Iris also participates in Jazz Ensemble and participated in 

All-County Band in March. Iris is a helpful, kind, and pleasant individual - truly one of the nicest people I know. 

Congratulations, Iris - keep up the great work!

Andrew Soron - Living Environment, Mrs. Bryan - Andrew always comes to class with a positive attitude and a 

strive to succeed. He puts his best effort into his work and is willing to help others who are struggling. He is friendly 

to staff and peers and I have heard him give excellent, positive advice to others. He has a mature, happy attitude that 

makes him an excellent role model. Keep up the great work and attitude!

Student 
Recognition 

Awards

April
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WCV Elementary Highlights
Pictured here are some of our K-2 students who have received Morning Program’s “Happy Camper” 
award. This award is given to students that exemplify respect and responsibility, kindness, and a strong 

work ethic. 

Congratulations, 
Happy Campers!
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Reading
Safari

Reading Safari was a huge success again this year! 

 Nearly 300 Pre-K to 6th grade students read for six 

hours during a six week period and received tickets to 

Water Safari.

Thanks to Arts in Education and PTO funds each 

family received a copy of the Adirondack Kids Book 

#17, Spies on Castle Rock.  We started off with 

Adirondack Kids’ Night Out, hosted by the WCV 

PTO, where our students had a chance to meet the 

authors, Gary and Justin VanRiper.  Gary VanRiper read 

the first chapter of the book.  The authors visited again 

on March 28th and had a chance to speak to all of the 

students in grades K-6.  They brought a special guest 

along for the 5th and 6th graders who learned about 

diving from Andy Beach of Adirondack Diving 

Adventures.  Mrs. Maine set up a geocaching scavenger 

hunt in school to go along with the story.  And thanks 

to Mrs. VanAernam and the cafeteria staff we ended the 

program with S’mores!

Thank you to the Newport Fire Dept for sponsoring a poster 
contest. Students worked during art class with Miss Pirwitz to design 
posters depicting, “What happens at the firehouse.” One student was 
chosen from each grade level for exceptional artwork. 
Congratulations to all of the winners!                                 

Pictured from left to right: 
NFD Captain Andy Tolpa, 5th grader Paige Randall, 6th grader Paige 
Maida, 4th grader Leila Selimovic, 3rd grader Wyatt Passage, 1st 
grader Austin Ives, 2nd grader Alexis Ellsworth, kindergartner 
Genevieve Miller and NFD Public Education Committee Mike Skwara 

NFD Poster Contest
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Hello from the Athletics office,

• New start time for the Varsity Sports Banquet.  Due to the overwhelmingly large 

number of RSVP’s, the Varsity Sports Banquet will begin at 5:00pm on June 13th.  Food will be served 

at 5:00pm.  Award presentations will begin at 6:00pm.  This is for Varsity Level Athletes 
only.  RSVP’s must have been previously submitted.

• Sports Physicals – There will be three dates for sports physicals.  These are the only days that 
physicals will be offered at the school.  If your child does not have a current physical on the first day 
of practice, they will not be allowed to participate until they have one on file with the school nurse. 
Physicals are good for 1 calendar year.   

Physical Date #1- June 11th 8:30AM
Physical Date #2- July 9th    8:30AM
Physical Date #3- Aug. 6th   8:30AM

• The Center State Conference is switching its scheduling software away from rSchool Today.  This 
means that after the spring sports season, you will no longer be able to use the Mobile App or the 
Notify Me feature that you signed up for on the school website.  The conference is moving to a new 
program called Schedule Galaxy.  There will be more information to follow as this new scheduling 
software goes online.

• Online Athletic Registrations were a part of the rSchool Today program.  Schedule Galaxy does not 
offer this feature.  Starting with the Fall 2019 sports season, we will be returning to hard copy 
athletic contracts.  Coaches will hand these out at their informational meetings.  They must be signed 
and returned before your child can begin practicing with the team.

If you have any questions or concerns on anything mentioned above please call the Athletics office at 
315-845-6800 X-3357.
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WHAT’S  HAPPENING 
AROUND WCV 
SCHOOL?  

Let the pictures 
tell our story!
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Congratulations to Emi Hughes and Harper Jones for receiving recognition 
at this year's Scholastic Art Competition!!! 

Emi Hughes (12th grade) was awarded one Gold Key and four Honorable Mention Awards. Emi’s 

painting “Mould” (pictured below) is a self-portrait that showcases her incredible ability to render 

realistic forms and also highlights her exploration of experimental color use. This is the third year in a 

row that Emi has received a Gold Key for her artwork. Emi will further her artistic investigation next 

year while pursuing a BFA at Rhode Island School of Design. 

Harper Jones (12th grade) was awarded two Honorable Mentions for her pen and ink drawings. 

Harper’s work “Coils” is a fantastic example of precision and attention to detail. Harper’s talents with 

pen and ink have received recognition before as she also received a Gold Key award at last years 

Scholastics Art Competition. Harper is looking forward to attending SUNY Stony Brook to study 

Anthropology.

 For more Information about the Scholastic Art Competition Click Here or visit https://

www.schack.org/student-awards-contests/scholastic-art-awards/2019/
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Mrs. Correne Holmes
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Calendar

June 12- Jr/Sr. Honor 
Society Induction and 

Banquet 6PM

June 13 Varsity Sports 
Banquet 5PM Dinner/6PM 

Awards

June 10 Board Meeting

June 19 K-2 Funfest

June 25 6th Grade Moving-
Up Ceremony 1PM HS Aud

June 29 Commencement 10 
AM HS Auditorium

Don’t forget to check the West
Canada Valley website for the 
most up to date information 
about sporting events, 
upcoming meetings, or current 
happenings at the school!

Visit us at 
www.westcanada.org!


